
 Marshall Middle School 

Weekly Update 

March 24, 2021 
 
 
Dear Students/Parents/Guardians: 
 
There has certainly been a lot that has gone on in the past few weeks.  We welcome 
back students to the Full In-Person Learning Model on Thursday, April 15, 2021.  
Please see this document for details. 
 
I hope everyone is enjoying the warm weather. 
 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
Mr. Rossi 

_________________________________ 
 
 
Grades close for the second trimester on Tuesday March 23, 2021.  Report 
Cards will be available on Aspen after 2:00 PM on April 1, 2021. 
 
 

_________________________________ 

 

The Marshall Middle School is selling Chromebook cases. The case is the Droptech 
model for the Dell 3100 2-in-1 Chromebook from Gumdrop Cases.  All new 
Chromebooks that were handed out are the Dell 3100 2-in-1 model. These high 
quality cases are made of polycarbonate plastic with rubber bumpers to help 
protect from drops.    
 
The cost per case is $40. This is at a reduced cost compared to the Gumdrop 
website.  Payments can be in the form of cash or check. Checks should be made 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vv1bFdtqtHJ8WYxTc-2NXjpzswTWdOgH63f6ot1Lyfg/edit?usp=sharing


payable to the Marshall Middle School.  All orders must be turned into the 
Marshall Main Office before a case is ordered for your student.  Your case will not 
be ordered until payment is received. 
 
Please see a picture of the case linked here -- Gumdrop Cases 
 
The deadline for ordering is Wednesday, April 7, 2021.   ORDER FORM 
 
 

 
 

Have a great week! 
 

Upcoming Important Dates: 
❏​ April 1: Report Cards Issued 
❏​ April 2: Good Friday - NO SCHOOL 
❏​ April 14: Quarter 3 Ends 
❏​ April 15: Quarter 4 Begins 
❏​ April 15: Full In Person Learning Begins 
❏​ April 19-23: April Vacation 

 

 “Be the best version of yourself!” 
Follow us on Twitter: @mmsbps 

Visit us at:  https://www.billericak12.com/schools/marshall-middle-school 
Parent Portal………….https://ma-billerica.myfollett.com 

Issues, problems with the Family Portal: email portalhelp@billericak12.com 
Issues, problems with the Student Portal: email jmorgan@billericak12.com 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vuNbHuNMZVqCLBZtfA-98xr9qAi-pa1n/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1o6auLdDwZqzPlRlABYnJ1NZGTj-Ah-OPqU9jm75zVik/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.billericak12.com/schools/marshall-middle-school
https://ma-billerica.myfollett.com/

